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KAPLAN BAR/BAT MITZVAH FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE AWARD 

2024-2025 

We are pleased to be able to offer 2 financial assistance awards of $450 each to qualifying students. 
These awards are made possible thanks to the Kaplan family in memory of Charles and Pearl Kaplan 
and Robert and Estherelke Kaplan.  Applications will be confidentially reviewed and decisions will 
be made based on financial need.  Questions regarding confidentiality may be discussed with Phil 
David, Executive Director, prior to submission. 

Name: 

Address:   

Phone (Home):      Phone (Work):  

Name of Child:   

Date of Bar/Bat Mitzvah:    Members of Beth Tzedec:    Yes 

In the space below, please provide information that will assist in evaluating your request.  If necessary, 
additional pages can be attached. 
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